
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Terry Randall, Public Works Director 

Date:  June 30, 2021 

Subject: June Public Works Report 
 

 
During the month of June, the Public Works Department was busy doing the following activities:  

 Continued to pick up garbage and recycling throughout the City along with doing general 
cleaning of all City Properties. 

 Continued to cut grass and weed whip. 

 Checking all sprinklers to insure water is not being wasted. 

 Assisted the Parks Department with Tower Days Activities on June 13. 

 Replaced hockey boards at Terrace Park. 

 Pressure washed all of the gazebos and the tables under the shelters. 

 Continue to paint crosswalks and stop bars West of Highway 65. 

 Inspected the seal coating project. 

 Inspected the Storm Water Ponds North of 81st Avenue and East of Highway 65. 

 Continued to clean sewers in the areas that have not been lined. 

 The Arthur Street Water Plant is up running and is working fine after a few minor SCADA System 
Problems corrected. 

 Read all the water meters in the city and found that approximately 20 of them did need fixing.  
Ken was able to fix all but one of the meters. 

 Dave Perkins made repairs to the water main break at 8423 University Avenue. 
 

June Appointments: 

 June 14 – Attended the Council Workshop 

 June 16 – Met with New Look Contracting on the punch list for the water main project. 

 June 30 – Budget meeting with Dan and Melissa 
 
I would like to give a Special Thank you to ECC for the work they did on the parks, specially painting 
hockey boards at Terrace Park, painting the doors at the Lakeside Park Building and weeding all of the 
play grounds. 
 
 
   

 


